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Memorandum
To: Rick Blum, MD, FACEP

From: Sonja R. Montgomery, CAE
Governance Operations Director

Date: May 4, 2018

Subj: Amended Resolution 34(17) Generic Injectable Drug Shortages

The 2017 Council and the Board of Directors adopted Amended Resolution 34(17) Generic
Injectable Drug Shortages:

RESOLVED, That ACEP work with other medical specialties and patient
advocacy groups to achieve consensus on the root cause of the shortage of generic
injectable drugs and educate our members, the general medical community, and the
public on this critical issue and how to solve it; and be it further

RESOLVED, That ACEP work with other medical specialties and patient
advocacy groups to seek Congressional legislative repeal of the Group Purchasing
Organizations’ safe-harbor protection.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.



